

Centre Communautaire TYNDALE ST-GEORGES

Community Centre

870 Carré Richmond Square Montréal, Québec H3J 1V7 Telephone: 514-931-6265 Fax: 514-931-1343 e-mail: tyndale@cam.org

Honorary Patrons

February 11, 2009

Dominic D'Alessandro Oliver Jones

Board of Directors

Tony Infilise Chairman Reed Scowen Vice Chairman

Treasurer

Kelly Macphail Secretary

Brian Casey
Dr. Richard Hamilton
Betty Infilise
Colin Irving
Robert Johnson
Wanda Kagan
Rev. Allan Marjerison
Desrean McFarlane
Claudia Nurse
Edward Polak

Patricia Rossi Executive Director

Fundraising Committee

Tony Infilise Interim Chairman

David Boucher Brian Drummond Brian Dunn Peter Dunn Betty Infilise Colin Irving Robert Johnson Edward Polak Reed Scowen Dear Friends,

Thank you for your very generous gift of \$1000.00, raised through your Starfest 2008 Event. CJAD Kids Fund donated the profits to our organization, Tyndale St-Geroges Community Centre. The gratitude we feel for your support is surpassed only by generosity with which you have offered it. Without gifts such as yours, the resilient members of our community would find themselves weathering difficult times without the tremendously valuable resources our Centre offers.

By giving to Tyndale St-Georges, you help empower the thousands of residents who walk through our red doors every year: the exuberant children who come for academic help, or the promising youth who participate in our leadership programs; the newly arrived immigrants who take part in our Retail Sales Training, and the new parents and their little ones who gather for our Early-Childhood activities. On behalf of all the individuals who benefit from these programs, please accept our sincere heart-felt appreciation.

You company's commitment to adopting a socially responsible business practice—to link its success to the success of all members of our community—makes a tangible difference in the daily lives of real people. But your social investment has a wider impact: it offers leadership to other members of the private sector, raising the profile of philanthropy in our society.

We sincerely hope you will continue to champion the work that we do for years to come.

With kind personal regards,

Patricia Rossi
Executive Director

fat lom